
 

 

 
The Twelfth Board of Governors Meeting of the  

ECO Trade and Development Bank was held on 5 July 2013 in İstanbul 
 

 

       

The Twelfth Meeting of the Board of Governors of the ECO Trade and Development Bank 

(ETDB) was held on 5 July 2013 with the participation of the Distinguished Governors of the 

ETDB; H.E. İbrahim H. Çanakçı, H.E. Mehdi Goodarzi, H.E. Yaseen Anwar, including the 

Directors of the three member countries. The meeting was also attended by H.E. Shamil 

Aleskerov, the Secretary General of the Economic Cooperation Organization and H.E. 

Noorullah Delawari, Governor of the Central Bank of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan as 

guests of honour.  

 

At the meeting, the Board of Governors reviewed the 2012 External Audit Report and approved 

2012 Financial Statements. President of the Bank, Dr. Hossein Ghazavi presented the 2012 

Annual Report and gave information regarding the recent activities of the Bank. The Board of 

Governors welcomed the Business Plan of the Bank prepared for 2013-2017 as the key 

strategic document that will guide the Bank in its activities.  

 

H.E. Yaseen Anwar, Governor of the Central Bank of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan, has been 

selected as the Chairman of the Board for one year. 


